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Senator Bonacic Attends the Middletown Fire Company White Hat

Reception
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On Tuesday, September 24th, 2013, the Middletown Fire Company hosted the "White Hat

Reception" and announced John Horan as Grand Marshall of the Middletown Fire

Department's Annual Inspection Parade on Saturday, October 5, 2013.  Pictured with Senator

Bonacic are Middletown Fire Chief John Amodio and Grand Marshall John Horan. 


